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I	have	two	comments	about	the	three	proposed	ward	models	for	Warrnambool.

Models	1	and	2	both	split	the	South	Warrnambool	area	across	two	wards.

South	Warrnambool	is	a	recognized	area	in	Warrnambool.	Years	ago	it	had	3	churches,	a	school,
police	station,	2	hotels,	local	hall,	football	team,	woolen	mill	and	shops.	This	community	bonding
continues	through	to	today	via	the	South	Warrnambool	Community	Association,	for	example.	It
would	be	quite	divisive	to	run	a	ward	boundary	through	this	area	of	South	Warnambool.	The	two
maps	attached	to	this	submission	highlight	the	areas	I	believe	should	be	part	of	Marrang	Park	ward
in	models	1	and	2.

Whilst	model	3	avoids	the	unnecesary	split	of	South	Warrnambool	the	naming	of	this	ward	as	Moyjil
is,	I	believe,	problematic.	Moyjil,	is	a	rocky	headland	at	the	mouth	of	the	Hopkins	River,	(see
http://www.moyjil.com.au/)	and	should	only	apply	to	this	location.	It	is	quite	inappropriate	to	use	this
name	for	any	other	area	which	is	what	model	3	does	-	it	applies	the	Moyjil	name	to	Lake	Pertobe,
South	Warrnambool,	Merrivale	and	across	to	Levys	Point.	I	believe	a	more	appropriate	name	would
be	Coastal,	for	example.
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